
Science Week 2022 ‘GROWTH’

As part of science week, we explored the question ‘Do all of our body parts grow as we get 

older?’

We worked in collaborative groups of 6 to investigate this question. We visited all classes to

gather our data and then presented our findings and graphs in posters.

‘I think this was very fun, it was good to visit classes to draw around hands.’ Sam 

‘It was good to do a scatter graph and look at patterns.’ Rosie

‘I enjoyed the opportunity to visit other children in classrooms.’ Bonnie

‘My favourite part was putting our findings into a chart.’ Immy


